
WALWORTH FIRE DISTRICT NO. 1 

TOWNS OF WALWORTH AND MACEDON,  

WAYNE COUNTY, NEW YORK  

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON THE ANNUAL BUDGET  

 

 

 PLEASE TAKE NOTICE, the Board of Fire Commissioners of the Walworth 

Fire District No. 1 located in the Towns of Walworth and Macedon, in the County of 

Wayne, State of New York shall present the Proposed Budget of the Walworth Fire 

District No. 1 and to discuss the contents of the same. 

 

 Pursuant to Town Law §105, a PUBLIC HEARING will be held at  7:00 o’clock 

p.m. prevailing time on Tuesday, October 15, 2024 at Walworth Fire Hall, 2178 Church 

Street, Walworth, New York 14568. 

 

 The purpose of the public hearing is to allow any person to be heard in favor of or 

against any item or items contained in the Proposed Budget as submitted, or to be heard 

in favor or against the Proposed Budget as submitted. 

 

 A copy of the Proposed Budget is available for viewing at the Walworth Fire Hall 

at 2178 Church Street, Walworth, New York 14568 by appointment through contacting 

Secretary Aimee Phillips by e-mailing districtsecretary@walworthfd.org or at the Office 

of the Town Clerk of the Town of Walworth at 3600 Lorraine Drive, Walworth, New 

York 14568 during the hours of 8:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m., Monday through Friday, 

prevailing time, and or at the Office of the Town Clerk of the Town of Macedon at 32 

Main Street, Macedon, New York 14502 during the hours of 9:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m., 

Monday through Friday, prevailing time. 

  

  

 

 

Dated:  September 23, 2024   BOARD OF FIRE COMMISSIONERS  

      OF WALWORTH FIRE DISTRICT NO. 1 

       2178 Church Street 

      Walworth, New York 14568 

 


